
NOTIFICATION 

This is to inform, that due to the GANPATI BREAK, the 

Process of Admission to M. Com. Part I & II will not be 

on between 10th to 14th September, 2021 (both days 

including). The concerned students are requested to 

take the note of the same. Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

BY ORDER 

 

  


